



Extra English

Summer workbook Week 5







Contents

- Page 1: High frequency words
- Page 2: Handwriting
- Page 3: Vocabulary activity
- Page 4: Reading comprehension
- Page 5: Grammar and punctuation
- Page 6: Sentence structure
- Page 7: Writing support
- Page 8: Sentence writing
- Page 9: Listening activity
- Page 10: High frequency words





یافا what	Mr -		محرسة جيمس وينشسنر الخاصة مرعية Winchester Private School ميرييوي	وليته والمعالم المعالم المعالم المعالم		نظر looked	نادی called
یتر Mrs	لیس not	قت time	أناراكون I'm	سال asked	بعداً very	یڪون be	کان were
then	ياتي come	قديم bld	نظر look	ذهب went	وصل got	اعلی/فوق up	یحتاج need
اذهب go	here	رینیے make	نمن from	یساعد help	سوف Will	أطغال children	أيضاً/جداً too
el er	ملا	ھو him	امتلك had	with	ذلك that	out et	مناك there
day	م they	الآ ال	يفعل do	them	يىلك have	ہیت house	يرى See
as L	ل للغير معرف an	الأوهآن oh	يڪون √کون are	made	ينې we	چې she	يكون/فعل الكينونه is
it's	said	can	тy	their	SI	no	no
ŧ.	قال	يستطيع	لي/ضمير ملكية المتكلم	لهم/ضمير ملكية	يكون	Х	على
متی when	فقط/فحسب just	صغیر/قلیل little	بعيداً عن/مطفاً off	لـا/من أجل for	ناس people	يغب like	he
but 貨	ា me	بواسطة yu	يستطيع could	you	र्व ९	፰ [.] 'ሌ.	منشار SQW
حول/حوالي about	her	في/عند at	п ы	کان was	هو/هي غير عاقل it	یک to	ال للغير معرّف α
يتي مع	أسغل down	بعض some	یحصل get	dad	کير big	أتى came	3 and
this	عود back	له (ضير ملكية) his	لا (ناهية) don't	الى into	mum	يار the	الآن now
		łs	أكثر ١٠٠ كلية تداولاً في الأ Frequency Words	ية الإنك High	ليونة 100		
				L			







The quick brown fox jumps over the lazy dog.





Adjectives

Fill in the blanks with the most suitable adjectives.

racing	sleepy	thick	soft	delicious				
orange	playful	funny	blue	beautiful				
The cat sat on the windowsill.								
I found a flower in the garden.								
The sun is setting in the evening.								
My teddy bear is so cuddly.								
We saw a bird in the tree.								
The puppy chased its tail.								
I love to eat ice cream.								
The car is very fast.								
The book is on the shelf.								
I drew a picture at school.								







Summer is a season. There are four seasons in the year. Summer comes between spring and autumn. In the northern hemisphere, the summer months are: June, July and August.



Summer is the hottest season. In summer, the temperature rises, the sun shines more and the days are longer. That means there are more daylight hours. Schools and universities have a long break in the summer and most people take their holiday. Many people go abroad. For northern Europeans, Spain and Greece are popular holiday destinations. The beaches and the weather are perfect! People spend more time outside, going to the beach or visiting parks or just sitting in their gardens. Flowers and

plants bloom. You can hear the birds singing and the bees buzzing. Many people say that summer is their favourite season. The summer solstice is on June 21st. That is the day when there is the most sunlight – the longest day of the year.

Say if the following sentences are true or false. Correct the false ones:

- a. Summer comes between winter and spring. T/F
- b. In the southern hemisphere, the summer months are: June, July and August. T/F
- c. Summer is the hottest season. T/F
- d. In summer, there is more daylight.T/F
- e. Schools and universities do not close during summer. T/F
- f. Nobody takes their holiday.T/F
- g. Popular countries to go to for sea, sand and sunshine are Spain and Greece. T/F
- h. People stay indoors.T/F
- i. Flowers and plants are in bloom. T/F
- j. Many people love summer. T/F

Answer the following questions in full sentences:

1.	Which season does summer follow?
2.	In the northern hemisphere, what are the summer months?
3.	What happens to the temperature in summer?
4.	Do schools and universities stay open?
5.	Why are Spain and Greece popular holiday destinations?
6.	Where do people spend more time?
7.	What can you see and hear?
8.	Which is the longest day of the year?





Capitalization

Carol and her cat need help with capital letters. Help them make each sentence correct by circling the letters that need to be capitalized.



- 1. david ate lunch with me.
- 2. Amy and i are going to the movies.
- 3. My dog's name is comet.
- 4. samantha does gymnastics with jack.
- 5. We are going to hawaii for vacation.
- 6. Tomorrow i am having a party.
- 7. where is the bathroom?
- 8. my birthday is in december.
- 9. brian and justin are brothers.
- 10. We're going to new york in june.





Rewrite the mixed-up sentences below. Add a word from the box to each sentence. Cross out the words that you use.



everyone the race ayer very ays way.	e. / was.	warm	tall
the race	e. / was.		
ayer very	/ was.		
iys way.			-
			23
			- 1
lace.			
j peanut	S.		
			- 5k
	blace . d peanut	blace . d peanuts .	









Sentence starters:

I am
He was busy
My favorite thing to do is
The teacher
She was

For example: My favorite thing to do is sing as loud as I can during class.





·	 	 	





Listen carefully by scanning the QR code and answer the questions below:



1. What does Aseel do for a job?

2. What subject does she teach?

- 3. How does she get to school?
- 4. What is something she does after she comes home?
- 5. Would you like to be a teacher?





